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PLEASE SUPPORT HB 2616. AND SUPPORT OREGON RAW MILK.   RAW MILK 

IS HEALTHIER, TASTIER, MORE EASILY DIGESTED AND LESS ALLERGENIC.  

THROUGH THE YEARS I HAVE SOUGHT OUT SOURCES OF LEGALLY 

OFFERED RAW MILK AND IT IS SO WONDERFUL FOR MAKING YOGURT,  AND 

OTHER HOMEMADE FROM SCRATCH FOODS.  IT WOULD BE SUCH A 

SERVICE IF IT WERE MORE AVAILABLE IN A VARIETY OF VENUES.  PLEASE 

DO SUPPORT OREGON RAW MILK.     LB     BSN RN 


